STUDENTS’ MEETINGS.

These will be held at the A.B.C. (opposite Victoria),
Ladies’ Room upstairs, on the following dates :—

March 22nd. May 3rd.
October 25th. November 22nd.
December 13th.

It is regretted that these meetings are not better attended,
It was thought many would prefer a public meeting place, but
this is apparently not the case. At the meeting fixed for
February 22nd only one member was present. The largest
meeting we have had was that of November 13th, held at 5o,
Porchester Terrace, by kind invitation of Mrs, Franklin,
when members had the opportunity of seeing Miss Mason's
portrait before it went up to Ambleside ; also of seeing some
beautiful photographs of Italian pictures that Mrs. Franklin
had brought from TItaly.

On January 25th, three members were present—E. Allen, L-
Gray, M. Flower —when Lilian Gray was formally installed
as Treasurer of the Association, in lieu of Mrs. Pickford,
resigned. 5

A small Students’ Debating Club has been formed, which
meets at different houses once a fortnight. Subjects so far
have been: Is Imagination on the Increase or Decrease?
What - Constitutes a Great Man? These afforded much
interesting discussion. It is hoped they will be continued
through the summer, when no meetings are held. Particulars
may be had from L. Faunce, 8, Westbourne Terrace, W_

It is requested that all changes of address may be sent to
the Secretary, not to the Editor or Treasurer.

E. C. ALLEN, Secretary.
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